NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED VARIANCE REQUEST


[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Heidelberg, MN will consider a proposed Land Use Variance request regarding the sidewall height maximum of an outbuilding along with adding an addition accessory building submitted by Matt & Jeana Graf at 31299 181st Avenue, described as: LOT 17.020.0100, Block 20. The hearing will take place during the regular monthly meeting at the Heidelberg City Hall building on July 10,2023 at 6:00 p.m. 


